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Under-enrolments in sub bachelor 

Question

Senator O'NEILL: That is for enrolments, Dr Bruniges. My question was: which universities 
had under-enrolments in sub bachelor?
Learmonth: Under? So the ones that used less than their allocation?
Senator O'NEILL: Yes, in 2016-17.
....
Mr English: The 2016-17 data will be finalised by about August, from memory.
Mr Learmonth: Would you like me to run through them, Senator?
Senator O'NEILL: I might get you to give me that on notice. 

Answer

At the time of drafting the most recent student data available is for the 2015 academic year. 
In 2015, the following universities were under-enrolled at the sub-bachelor level (excluding 
enabling) compared to their allocations of designated undergraduate places:

 Australian Catholic University
 Central Queensland University
 Charles Darwin University
 Charles Sturt University
 Curtin University of Technology
 Edith Cowan University
 Federation University Australia
 La Trobe University
 Southern Cross University
 The University of Queensland
 The University of Western Australia
 University of Canberra
 University of New South Wales
 University of Southern Queensland
 University of Sydney
 University of Tasmania
 University of Technology Sydney
 University of the Sunshine Coast


